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Oct. 31, 2019

Greetings and thank you from me and all at Barron Collier. It is exciting beyond my dream to see this beautification project take place in the real. Clark’s Nursery was so generous in their prices and delivered the plants today for free. So far all students in my classes have participated by measuring moisture content, pH and presence of iron. Mr. Sharp’s Green Group and some of my chemistry students plan to meet after school on Monday to plant the plants. Hopefully I will follow up my reflections with picture of students planting!
It is so good to be able to take our classroom studies and apply them not only to something real world, but to something right in their world that they will enjoy the rest of their time in high school and beyond. I am hopeful the beautiful tree will outlive me!
Thank you again and blessings.

Sincerely,
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